








CITIZENS WISHING TO ADDRESS THE BOARD, CONT UED:

Unidentified resident asked that recordings be posted so they can be accessible to citizens. Agreed with Mr. Defrain
noting that residents still don’t have their questions answered and asked what can be done to better communication.

Unidentified resident asked if the community will have any opportunity to ask questions at the Budget hearing.

Mr. Felitz noted it is well within Supervisor Montgomery’s rights to call a Special Meeting to answer questions from the
residents about the solar power project and encouraged him to take that action.

Shane Richardson regarding importance of transparency. Suggested offering an amendment to Item #4, New Business,
that the new tractor is only purchased if the old tractor is sold. Also requested an electronic sign in front of the
Municipal Center. Feels every resident within the Township should be sent a notice of the Budget hearing. Recording
apps available.

Dick West present to support citizens speaking out against the solar project in the Township. Also asked, with regard
to the Keewahdin Road project, the Board consider expanding the expanded shoulder all the way to Fort Gratiot Middle
School.

Unidentified resident asked Mr. Felitz how residents can contact him, directly.

Sandy Richardson noted the Board allowed for 2 weeks to sell a tractor, but could take an extra 2 weeks to allow for
the new Board review the solar project.

Unidentified resident stated regardless of how efficient or safe solar is or isn’t, the point is the Board let the
community down,

Motion by Armbruster, seconded by Buechler, to adjourn. Time, 8:54 o’clock p.m. Vote, Unanimous.

MOTION PASSED. MEETING ADJOURNED.
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